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December 28,2016

Dear Licensee,

Please be advised that the Board is proposing changes to their Rules and

Regulations pertaining to B.Y.O.B. (bring your own bottle). A public hearing has been

scheduled to afford all licensees and the public an opportunity to be heard regarding said

changes.

The hearing to discuss these proposed changes has been scheduled for:

Wednesday, January I 8, 201 7 at 2:00 P.M.

One City Hall Square

Room 809A - Arrigal Library

You are welcome to attend this hearing but are not required to do so. A complete

copy of the revised Rules and Regulations will be sent to each licensee upon ratification

of any changes.

Thank you and please feel liee to contact me with any questlons

Sincerely,

-_oto'wtr 'o

Jean M. Lorizio, Esq

Executive Secretary
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